
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 8th January 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

Welcome back everyone and Happy New Year!  

We have had a busy first week back in Reception. This week we really enjoyed sharing our 

Christmas news during our circle time and talking about what we had received from Father 

Christmas. We have written about this in our topic books this week. Our new Pie Corbett story 

that we are learning is ’The Gingerbread Man’ and we baked our very own gingerbread men this 

week. In our writing areas we have been making lists of ingredients that we needed and out-

doors in our mud kitchen we have made mud gingerbread men.     

In our maths we have been getting better at finding one more and one less than a number. We 

really enjoyed measuring out the ingredients for our gingerbread men too!  

As part of our new topic ‘People Who Help Us’ we found out about some of the jobs people in 

school do. We had a visit from the caretaker and admin staff who talked about their jobs in 

school.  

On Monday we are starting PE sessions with Yinka our sports coach—we are very excited about 

this.  

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and 

the children were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!  

Have a lovely weekend!  

The Reception Team  

PS: Please return PE kits by Monday as this is our first PE session of the term.  

Our New Topic 

Our new topic is ‘People Who Help Us’. As part of this topic we are having visitors to 

talk about their jobs in the community. If anyone is willing to talk about their job and 

how they help people we would love to hear from you. Please see the class teacher. 

Thanks.  

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


